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Monday 11th March 2019
Dear: Parent,




As a school we took part in the “Take 5” initiative last October and really valued the efforts of our families to ensure the wellbeing of our school children. At Howard PS we want to support the excellent start which has been made with regard to Mental Health in our local area.


Mrs Burrows and Miss Winslow are part of the committee organising the REACH Mentoring Programme in Dungannon. (Further details on the attached flyer)


This is an extremely important aspect of working with young people and we would really urge you to consider helping this project. As this is a cross community project aimed at the future workforce we are hopeful of gaining support from local businesses. If you have a connection with a local business, please speak to them about supporting the project.

Already the committee have secured additional financial support from ‘Westland Horticulture’ and ‘Burrows Body Repairs’ for the next 3 years.


Please do not hesitate to contact us if you would be willing to support the project financially.

Kind regards,

Mrs Burrows and Miss Winslow

Howard Primary School


2 Main Road, Moygashel, Dungannon, Co. Tyrone, BT71 7QR


Telephone: (028) 8772 2722        Fax: (028) 8775 3676


www.howardps.co.uk















































Principal:  Mrs P.L.McWilliams B’Ed DASE                                                                               Southern Education & Library Board


